CITY OF SAN DIEGO MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 13, 2006

TO: Members of the Planning Commission

FROM: Paul GodwinDevelopment Project Manager

SUBJECT: PROJECT NO. 45365 – THORN STREET VACATION

The above referenced project, the Thorn Street Vacation, will be withdrawn by staff from the Planning Commission agenda for January 19, 2006. The project is a request for a summary Street Vacation, which should be heard directly by the City Council. Because the Planning Commission hearing notice was published for this item, it could not be removed from the January 19, 2006 Planning Commission agenda. This item will be renoticed once a City Council hearing date is determined.

Paul Godwin
Development Project Manager
Development Services Department